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Use of the below press release and associated images is strictly reserved to those companies and projects that were recognized by the Midwest Chapter of the PHTA as 2023 award winners.

Misuse of this document in whole or part will not be tolerated.
You may alter the document text in RED with your company information and use the press release and the ‘2023 Gold Standard of Excellence’ logo for your marketing needs.

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
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COMPANY NAME Captures Award in Regional Pool, Spa and Hot Tub Competition

YOUR CITY, STATE – In a competition that invited entries from swimming pool and spa companies in 14 states, COMPANY NAME was named ‘2023 Gold Standard of Excellence Award Winner’ in a swimming pool design and construction competition conducted by the Midwest Chapter of The Pool and Hot Tub Alliance.

The Gold Standard of Excellence Award competition is open to members of the Association in Illinois, Iowa, Wisconsin, Ohio, Kentucky, Indiana, Michigan, Minnesota, North and South Dakota, Nebraska, Kansas, Missouri and Tennessee.

Entrants submitted pictures and construction details about recently completed projects.  Using a number of criteria, including conformance to PHTA standards, equipment layout and design, as well as overall aesthetics, a panel of PHTA member judges from around the country gauged how well the projects were built.  Projects that displayed adherence to PHTA standards and achieved the highest scores of all entries from the 14 states were awarded the 2023 Gold Standard of Excellence.

(Add a paragraph here about your company)

The Midwest Chapter of The Pool and Hot Tub Alliance (PHTA) is an industry trade association with over 3,500-member companies, including swimming pool builders, pool service companies, retailers, distributors and manufacturers. The Association promulgates design and construction standards that are approved by the American National Standards Institute (ANSI). It also offers the industry extensive training programs leading to certification in swimming pool building and service. For information regarding the Association visit www.PHTA.org.

The Midwest chapter of PHTA consists of industry professionals serving southern Wisconsin, northern Illinois, and eastern Iowa. For more information regarding the Midwest Chapter of PHTA   visit www.PHTAMidwest.org.
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